
CITY OF NEWTON 
BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS 

Martina T. Jackson, Chair, Kathleen M. McCarthy & James H. Mitchell 

DATE: March 15, 2011 
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Newton City Hall, 1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Room 209, 211

d Floor 

Meeting Agenda 

ONE DAY TEMPORARY PERMITS: 

Application filed by Mount Alvernia Academy, Joan Sullivan, Principal, 20 Manet Road, Chestnut Hill for a One Day 
Temporary Permit, Wine and Malt Beverages on Saturday, April 9, 2011 from 6:30 P.M. to 11 P.M. for Auction & 
Dinner at Mount Alvernia Academy Gymnasium. 

Application filed by Newton Free Library, Rosemary Brutico, 330 Homer Street, Newton Centre for a One Day 
Temporary Permit, Wine & Malt Beverages on Saturday, March 26, 2011 from 6:30 P.M. to 10 P.M. for a Spring 
Fling at Library. 

Application filed by The Mall at Chestnut Hill, Debora Konig, 199 Boylston Street, Chestnut Hill for a One Day 
Temporary Permit, Wine and Malt Beverages on Saturday, April 1, 2011 from 7 P.M. to 10 P.M. for a Charity Event 
at The Chestnut Hill Mall. 

Application filed by Trustees of Boston College, Michael Kann, 140 Commonwealth Avenue, Chestnut Hill for a One 
Day Temporary Permit, All Alcoholic Beverages on Tuesday, April 12, 2011 from 7 P.M. to 11 P.M. for a 
BC Law Enforcement Alumni Network Reception at Stuart House Snack Bar, Newton Campus, 885 Centre Street. 

Application filed by Trustees of Boston College, Michael Kann, 140 Commonwealth Avenue, Chestnut Hill for a One 
Day Temporary Permit, Wine and Malt Beverages on Saturday, April 2, 2011 from 3 P.M. to 6 P.M. for an Associate 
of Engineering & Geologist Meeting at Outside Room 101, Devlin Hall, 140 Commonwealth A venue. 

Application filed by Newton Community Service Center, Carolyn Copp, 492 Waltham Street, West Newton for a One 
Day Temporary Permit, Wine and Malt Beverages on Tuesday, April 12, 2011 from 6:30 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. for a 
Donor Appreciation Dinner at Community Center. 

Application filed by Lasell College Alumni Relations, C. Chad Argotsinger, 1844 Commonwealth Avenue, Auburndale 
for a Two-One Day Temporary Permits, Wine and Malt Beverages as follows: 
Friday, June 3, 2011 from 5 P.M. to 10 P.M. for a Reception & Dinner at de Witt Hall Winslow Academic Center. 
Saturday, June 4, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 10 P.M. for a Reception & Lobster Bake at the Athletic Center @College. 

Application filed by New Art Center, Mindy Sieber, Director, 61 Washington Park, Newtonville for a One Day 
Temporary Permit, All Alcoholic Beverages on Saturday, April 2, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 11 P.M. for a Fundraiser Gala 
at The Center. 

Applications filed by New Art Center, Mindy Sieber, Director, 61 Washington Park, Newtonville for Five-One Day 
Temporary Permits, Wine and Malt Beverages as follows: 
Friday, April 15, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 10 P.M. for an Art Opening. 
Thursday, April 28, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 9 P.M. for a Lecture. 
Thursday, May 5, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 11 P.M. for a Classical Guitar Concert. 
Friday, May 12, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 10 P.M. for an Art Opening. 
Thursday, May 19, 2011 from 6 P.M. to 10 P.M. for an Evening Community Art Class. 
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CHANGE OF MANAGER: 

Application filed by Uno Restaurants, LLC dba Uno Chicago Grill, 287 Washington Street for a Change of Manager 
from Jacquelyn Connelly to Dennis Budwey, Manager, 332 Ashland Street, Abington, MA 02351. 

COMMON VICTUALLER LICENSE: 

Application filed by Golbos, Inc. dba Gordon & Alperin, Ricardo Bosich, President, 88 Washington Street, Brighton, MA 
02135 for a Common Victualler License, Sunday and Tuesday thru Friday to be exercised at 547 Commonwealth 
Avenue, Newton Centre. (formerly licensed as Centre Market - license expired 12-31-10) 

REQUESTED APPEARANCE: 

The Board of License Commissioners requesting the appearance of David Kong, owner of New Concept Mart, LLC dba 
Newton Corner Mart regarding update of Package Store All Alcoholic Beverages License and Common Victualler 
License. Mr. Kong ceased operations at the licensed establishment in May, 2010. The Board continued the hearing from 
February/2011 to the March 15 hearing. The Board wants an answer as to whether or not he has found a new location as 
they are contemplating starting proceedings to revocate the licensee's Package Store All Alcoholic Beverages License 
and Common Victualler License. 

The Board of License Commissioners requesting the appearance of Pyramid Newton Management, LLC dba Hotel 
Indigo, Bruce Leaver, General Manager, 399 Grove Street, Newton Lower Falls for the purpose of considering the 
continued suspension of two of the conditions set by the Board of the Hotel's outdoor entertainment license, namely 
electronic noise monitoring and the monthly review by the Board. 

Any Other Matters Properly Before The Commission 




